
High Street Uniting Church 

NEWS: 18th September 2022  
We acknowledge the traditional custodianship  

of the Boon Wurrung people in this region  

16-18 High Street, Frankston VIC 3199 Ph: 03 9783 3400 | frankstonuc@gmail.com | www.frankstonuniting.org.au 

ZOOM/PHONE DETAILS 
For all services: 

On a tablet or laptop computer:  Go to https://zoom.us/j/95468493260 and use the password 3199. 

(or go to https://zoom.us/join and use the meeting number below) 

On a phone without video: call (03) 7018 2005 

Meeting ID: 954 6849 3260 #            Participant ID: #          Password: 3199 # 

Induction of Ross Pearce 

Rev Ross Pearce will be inducted as our new Minister at 

2pm on Sunday 2nd October.  

This will be the only service on this day.  

We will not have our regular Traditional and 

Contemporary services, but instead all gather together 

at 2pm to welcome Ross and Carmen.  

This service will also be available on Zoom, for those 

who wish to participate from home. 

 

Please note! This day will also be the 

beginnning of daylight savings. Clocks 

will go forward one hour! 

 

Catering: If you intend to bring a plate of food to share 

for afternoon tea, please let Marg Scarlett know!  

Email pcs@cogroup.com.au. Thank you! 

COVID UPDATES 

Masks 

All Victorians are now encouraged to wear a 
mask when with other people indoors and 
when you cannot physically distance, including 
outdoors. People are also being encouraged to 
maintain 1.5m distance and avoid shaking 
hands and hugging. More information can be 
found 
here: https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/stay
ing-safe, or the Covid page on the HSUC 
website: https://www.frankstonuniting.org.au
/?page_id=8701  

Self-Testing Kits 

If you have a healthcare or pensioner card, 
and have been affected by the termination of 
the Federal Government Free RAT program, 
there is a mutual aid project, known as 

ratbag, who may be able to assist.  

Concession card holders will be able to access 
free RATs by completing the form available on 
the ratbag website. Supporters can also 
contribute through the site. People who do 
not have a concession card because they are 
unable to access a welfare payment will be 
able to submit a request.  

For more information, please visit ratbag.org  

If you need help accessing the website, please 
contact Esther in the office on 9783 3400  

Building Closed 

The entire building will be closed on the morning of 

Thursday, 29th September, as we have the building 

treated for mould. 

Esther will be working from home that day, and will still 

have access to emails.  
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More Information 

Important phone numbers: 
John Connan: 0419 572 936 
Mandy Lake: 0438 715 029 
 
Website: www.frankstonuniting.org.au 
 
Prayer team: Phone 5971 2840 (Marlene) 
or email HSUCPrayer@googlegroups.com 
 
Office hours:  9:00 am to 1:00pm. 
frankstonuc@gmail.com or 9783 3400 
 
Offerings:  
Account name: Frankston Uniting Church 
BSB: 063 133 Account #: 00800128 
Please use OFFERING as the description 
OR 
Mail Cheque to:  
31 Lucerne Cres 
Frankston VIC 3199 
 
Notices: Please send any items to 
frankstonuc@gmail.com by midday on 
Thursday. 
 
HST: Please send material to 
johnannable@bigpond.com  

Coming Up 

September: 

Mon 19th: Last chance to remove items off stage 

Tues 20th: Elders  meeting in the Green Room at 1:30pm 

Thurs 22nd: Office closed - Public Holiday 

Fri 23rd: Office closed - Public Holiday 

Thurs 29th: Entire building closed for the morning. 

Fri 30th: Material for HST due 

October: 

Sun 2nd: Daylight savings begins at 2:00am 

                 Induction of Ross Pearce at 2:00pm                  

Sun 9th: HST distributed 

                 Chat and Chew at 4:00pm in the Foyer 

Sunday, 18th August 
Bible Reader: Bronwen Mathews 
Stewards: Jen & Mick Johnson 
Morning Tea: Fay L, Ali V, Robert L. 
 

Sunday, 25th September 
Bible Reader: Juli Lincoln 
Stewards: Rona Russell, Heather Rawson 
Morning Tea: Edna R, Stanley and Viola Z 
 

The Contemporary Roster and further details for the Traditional Roster can be found on our 

website,  frankstonuniting.org.au, or on the noticeboard.  

Traditional Rosters 

Mission Guild 
Due to the public holiday next Thursday, 22nd of September, 
Mission Guild is cancelled for this month. See you next 
month!  

 Presbytery Prayers 

This week we ask you to join us in prayer for Narre Warren Uniting Church, including minister Bruce 
Crowle, the team running the op shop. Read about their Death Café pastoral 
support group in the September issue of Newsbeat.  

Copies of the latest edition of Newsbeat can be found in the foyer!  

Relocation of Centrelink/Medicare 
From 26th September, Centrelink and Medicare services in 
Frankston, currently located on Davey St will relocate to 
Bayside Shopping Centre. 
Information flyers can be found in the foyer. 
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